
 

 

Buckinghamshire Healthcare NHS Trust 

Post-op Cataract Portal 

 

Dear Optometry Colleagues 

 

As of June 2024, after liaison with the LOC and BOB ICB, BHT has gone live with the Medisight 

Community Cataract Post-op Portal. Patients attending for cataract surgery at BHT will be given a 

printed letter to take to their optometrist with a unique PIN code and a link to the secure Medisight 

Portal. This will enable us to collect post-op visual acuity and refractive outcome data and your 

assistance with this is much appreciated. 

 

The portal is not to be used to refer patients back to the trust – please use the existing pathways 

for both urgent and routine referrals back to BHT. 

 

The LOC have produced an updated invoice template to claim payment for completing these at 

£10 per return from the ICB at the same time as claims are submitted for Direct Cataract Referrals. 

 
 
Many thanks 

 

Mr Christopher King MA (Cantab) MB BChir FRCOphth PGDipCRS 

Consultant Ophthalmic Surgeon: Cataract and Anterior Segment  

Buckinghamshire Healthcare NHS Trust 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


